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Atkins, Caelan

From: The Teutens < >
Sent: 30 March 2023 13:30
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Power Cable

Categories: Consultation Respone

I would like to express my opposition to the installation of this cable. It seems wholly inapproriate to 
terminate this cable in an area which is so intensively used and surrounded by a high population, not to 
mention the adverse environmental consequences.  
Also it makes no sense to increase our dependence on foreign sources of energy. We should be developing 
our own energy sources. This will not happen if we increasingly connection and dependance on 
continental suppliers. 
I hope that you will continue to work to oppose the application to install this cable. 
Sincerely 
Jonathan Teuten 
Southsea  
Portsmouth 

 
 




